Please check against delivery
[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]
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Delivered by H.E. Ms. LE Thi Tuyet Mai, 
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Viet Nam to the UNOG


Mister President, 
Viet Nam welcomes the United Arab Emirates delegation and thanks them for presenting their national report. 
We commend the UAE's progress in strengthening its legal framework as well as the implementation of numerous national policies and strategies that seek to promote and protect human rights, including the national strategy for the empowerment and advancement of women, the national strategy to empower persons with disabilities.
In the spirit of meaningful dialogue, Viet Nam wishes to make the following recommendations:
1. First, develop a national plan for public education and awareness on human rights.
2. Second, develop a national plan to educate and raise awareness targeting the public servants.
We wish the delegation of the UAE a very successful UPR process. 
Thank you, Mister President./.
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